Mark Hay

Having worked in the electric utility industry for more than 30 years, there is no conceivable way
the existing electrical infrastructure, let alone generation infrastructure, is ready for the added load
of electric vehicles. Flowery language and platitudes won't improve the situation. The governor and
his advisors need to get out in the public and talk to those of us in this industry. Also, why mandate
electric vehicles. The language used is very limiting. Our governor touts his approach to science.
Unfortunately, he doesn't appear to know science or engineering. Let free enterprise dictate the
technology used for future transportation. Putting all of your proverbial eggs in the future of electric
cars is ridiculous and fool-hardy.



